
Town of Garfield Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, February 11, 2020 – 6:30 p.m. 

Garfield Town Hall 
 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Regular Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of 
Garfield to order on Tuesday, February 11, 2020, at 6:35 p.m. in the town hall on Hillcrest 
Road. Present were Chairman Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, Second 
Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy Robertson. Meeting 
notice verified.  Motion to approve agenda made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and 
carried. Also in attendance were Alice Glavin, Dianne Richardson, and Lisa Walker.  
 
Clerk read the minutes of the regular meeting of January 14, 2020. Motion made by 
Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried to approve minutes as amended.  
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for January, 2020 was presented by Walker. 
Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Reconciliation Report presented by Clerk and Treasurer. Motion to accept made by 
Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried.  
 
Fremstad made a motion to pre-approve February tax settlement checks, one for Jackson 
County Treasurer, one for O-F School, and one for CVTC, due to settlement amounts 
being delayed. Motion seconded by Hanson, and motion carried. Clerk to make the checks 
when we receive the amounts, and send. 
 
Letter from Census Bureau asking if our town boundaries have changed. Motion by 
Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried to return the letter stating we have no changes. 
 
Meeting to be held February 20th from 5-7 p.m. at the Osseo City Hall, regarding 
resurfacing Highway 10 in our town. Residents are welcome to attend. 
 
Clerk presented year to date financial report and monthly bills for payment. Motion by 
Hanson, seconded by Fremstad and carried to pay the bills. 
 
Discussion and motion to approve the bids for two road work projects made by Fremstad, 
seconded by Hanson, and carried. Dickinsen to provide the details next month, and clerk 
will run in newspaper. 
 
Hanson, Walker, Alice Glavin, and Robertson will attend Board of Review training in Eau 
Claire on Saturday, February 29th. Clerk sending payment. 
Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried.  Meeting 
adjourned. Next meeting will be held Tuesday, March 10th, at 6:30 p.m. in the town hall.  
 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
 


